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In most countries, it is the beginning of the school year. In the Philippines, this time has long
passed. We have resumed our usual activities and the typhoon season is already upon the
country. A new school year is often the time for changes, new beginnings. There are a few of
these in our Assumptionist Delegation as well as on the political scene.
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